
 

 

If you have any additional questions, please do reach out to your local STG contact. 

NOTICE: AB5 Demonstration Continues in Oakland 
 
 
Dear Business Partner, 
 
All terminals at the Port of Oakland will be closed today due to the ongoing trucker's 
AB5 demonstration. For your reference, this article explains what is happening in 
Oakland Click here AB5. 
 
 
 


